
Board of Aldermen 
2006-2007 City of Newton 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 To: Long Range Planning Committee Members 
 From: Verne Vance 
 Re: Meeting Cancellation 
 Date: December 21, 2006 
 
 
 
Committee Members, 
 
The Long Range Planning Committee meeting scheduled for December 27, 2006 has been 
cancelled.  
 
The next meeting of the Long Range Planning Committee will be held on January 24, 2007.  
The agenda will include updates from the Blue Ribbon Commission on Long Range 
Financial Planning and on the survey results from the Board's self study.  
 
 
    Verne Vance 
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